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Working among the homeless, poor and needy of Reading

Season’s Greetings

Well 2020! Enough said? Not quite.

Oddly for ReadiFood this could be described as an amazing year.
Amongst all the challenges of operating under COVID restrictions
and an unprecedented increase in demand, generosity has been
at an all-time high.

We managed to complete the B4N Night Shelter all bar a couple
— of nights before lock-down 1 started and no-one caught COVID.

With extra government funding we were able
to keep our B4N co-ordinator on once more
throughout the year and are now supporting a
good number of people who are no entitled to
benefits because of their UK status.

Our street outreach had to be put on pause for a while but has
been active for most of the year with extra precautions in place.

COVID friendly day centre for rough sleepers put in temporary
accommodation from January through to the end of March. This
is a challenging new venture for us.

\w And in breaking news we have obtained funding to run a

So we come to the end of a troubled year but
with much to give God thanks for.

Malcolm Peirce - Director







